
  

Hans Frank and Dagmar’s visit  

  

On November 12, 2014, the Radio Museum was visited by Hans Frank Safety Engineer and 

his wife Dagmar. Both reside in Germany and made the donation of a great radio Pioneer 

PA25 for the collection. Also they gave the collection very old electrical measuring devices. 

 

  

Daltro D’Arisbo, Dagmar and Hans Frank in the Museum 



  

  



  

The Engineer Hans Museu donated two old multimeters to the museum 



  

The visit was also guided by Helena Haluschuk 


